From:

City Council

Sent:

Tuesday, October 09, 2018 8:37 AM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Tuesday, October 9, 2018 - 08:36 Submitted by anonymous user: 207.219.153.34 Submitted values are:

Date: Tuesday, October 09, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Shawne Last Name: Yonan

Email:

Address: Kenderdine Road

City: SaSkatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: S7N

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): n/a

Subject: 30 km/hr speed limit

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

I am just writing to let you know that I do not feel this is a good move to lower the speed limit to 30 km/hr. We need to better utilize our police resources to control/limit the speeds we now have posted. It's ridiculous to think those that do not obey the current speed limit are suddenly going to obey a much lower limit. This is not a resort village...this a city and we need to move traffic around the City., and as much as some on council would like to see only bikes traveling on the roads this is not going to happen. Remember we vote next year.

## Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/261042

